Megan Egbert

From; Meredith Badalucca

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 4:17 PM
To: Megan Egbert

Cc: Stacy Radford

Subject: FM 2 & 8 Enterprise

From: Paul Barnes <PBarnes@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 2:05 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@meontville-ct.org>
Subject: RE: Outstanding Comments for Land Use Applications

The Fire Marshal’s Office has no comment for 2 & 8 Enterprise Lane at this time. | cannot find the original link from
Stacey.




